
【Important Notice】Regarding class style after September 1 (Wednesday) 

Tenri University Novel Coronavirus Emergency Response Headquarters 
Director-general (President) Noriaki Nagao 

On August 31, we have decided the following at the 32nd Novel Coronavirus 
Emergency Response Headquarters Meeting: 

1. Based on the activity guideline, the phase will become “IV” from September 1

Comprehensively judging the current infection status in Nara, Osaka, and Kyoto 
prefectures, Tenri University’s activity guideline will be “Phase IV” from September 1 
(Wednesday). 

As a result, classes for the fall semester starting from September 16 (Thursday) will 
be conducted on an online basis at Tenri University. As for Seminar-style classes, 
some classes may be held face-to-face, but in principle, all classes will be conducted 
online. 

In the future, if the infection status changes, we will notify you promptly. 

Tenri University activity guideline in relation to the spread of COVID-19 (Revised 
edition as of Sept.1, 2021)  

2. There will be limits to the usage time of on-campus facilities, and other
restrictions

Students, faculty, and staff are requested to fill out the health checklist and behavior 
record chart. 

The open hours for the Information Library and Computer Lab will be shortened. 
Those using the joint laboratories are requested to be extra careful about following 
the safety measures. 

In principle, school affairs business trips such as solicitations are prohibited. If the 
business trip is absolutely necessary, permission must be obtained from the head of 

https://www.tenri-u.ac.jp/topics/q3tncs000021narg-att/phase_Eng20210901.pdf


the traveler’s Department. 

3. Please refrain from going out unnecessarily, refrain from social gatherings and 
so-called drinking parties, and try to keep quiet when eating to reduce the risk 
of infection as much as possible

The number of infected people is increasing explosively in neighboring prefectures, 
and the government has issued a “state of emergency.” In Nara Prefecture, the 
number of infected people continues to be confirmed at extremely high levels, and 
many are believed to be infected with the Delta strain, which is not only extremely 
infectious but also has a high risk of hospitalization. In order to overcome the 
current crisis, it is necessary for each to take infection control measures seriously 
and break the chain of infection.  

In Nara Prefecture, we are implementing “emergency countermeasures” (as of August 
31) in order to control the spread of infection with a strong sense of crisis and to 
promote efforts to save lives with all our might. Please thoroughly implement the 
infection control measures listed on the Nara Prefecture website.

Nara Prefecture webpage 

Also, if you feel unwell, please check the “<Tenri University> Coronavirus Infectious 
Disease Response Flow Chart” and contact the instructor in charge of the class or the 
Student Affairs Section to consult about the class you are taking.  

〈Tenri University〉Coronavirus Intectious Disease Response Flow chart

http://www.pref.nara.jp/
https://www.tenri-u.ac.jp/topics/q3tncs000021narg-att/FlowChart_Eng.pdf

